



Phone: 01493 661523
Email: office@ocppa.co.uk
Web: www.ocppa.co.uk
Principal: Mrs K Rutherford MA BEd



21st April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Coronation Celebrations

Ormiston Cliff Park Primary Academy is very much looking forward to celebrating the historic event of the coronation of King Charles III.

The Academy has planned the four days following the May Day Bank Holiday i.e. Tuesday 2nd May – Friday 5th May to focus the curriculum on the theme of the coronation.

Alongside the day to day learning we will be holding some whole Academy events.

Tuesday 2nd May Coronation Planting Day – creation of permanent commemorative floral

display.

Thursday 4th May Celebration of Coronation in song and dance. Parents are invited to attend

this event at either 9.15am or 2.30pm.

Friday 5th May Coronation Lunch and Party Day

For the party day we would like children to attend the Academy wearing smart/formal party clothes – not football kits etc.

We have worked in partnership with our meals provider to provide a celebratory lunch on Friday 5th May, which will be served to the children by staff in dining rooms adorned with tablecloths, flowers, bunting etc. We will be toasting the future of our new King with lemonade in champagne flutes!

The menu for the lunch will be sent next week and we hope that as many children as possible will take up the offer. Vegetarian option and dietary needs will operate as usual.

If your child would still prefer to have their own packed lunch this is quite acceptable and they will still be included in all of the celebratory lunch activities.



Coronation Day Song

We are all in the process of learning the new Coronation Day song which has been written and composed for this momentous occasion. The children will be performing the song on Thursday 4th May and song sheets have been issued to the children to practise. A video of the song is accessible on the Academy website if you would like to learn the song with your child!

We are really looking forward to our Coronation week and hope it will be an enjoyable and memorable occasion.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Academy if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Rutherford

Principal